
February 9, 2021 

Proposed changes to Certificates at WOU 
 
The Ad Hoc Certificates Working Group has met numerous times over the 
last ten months to discuss changes to WOU’s certificates policy. 
 
The working group proposes: 
 
1. Make changes to “transcripted certificates at WOU” document ​as 

noted here 
 

2. Add language about certificates to the catalogue ​as described here 
 

3. Create and maintain a central page on the WOU website that 
contains all relevant information about certificates 
 

4. Curriculum committee and other bodies continue refining instructions 
and guidance for faculty as needed 
 

5. Ad hoc certificates working group continue meeting to answer 
questions about stand-alone certificates, assessment, and any other 
outstanding concerns 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1BTgSOeSNH9uie9Dst9AnqOd_-QwdqQG0Gh5P-9LotXM/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1BTgSOeSNH9uie9Dst9AnqOd_-QwdqQG0Gh5P-9LotXM/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1K10BfPuECo1EmNxTORw5kq9K6zDOB_FDxcDYPpe5WAo/edit?usp=sharing

